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Edwin Grover <edwin.grover@iacity.org>

Fwd: CF#14-1635-S2
1 message

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity,org> Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 4:33 PM
To: Edwin Grover <edwin.grover@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message —------
From: Daniel C Lynn <danielclynn@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 1:29 PM 
Subject: CF#14-1635-S2
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org
Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.cedilio@iacity.org, 
david.ryu@iacity.org, councilmember.biumenfield@lacity.org, counciimember.fuentes@lacify.org, 
counciimember.martinez@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacftv.org. counciimember.huizar@iacity.org, 
councildistrict15@lacity.org, sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Dear Councilmember Mike Bonin,

March 7th is right around the corner and I am looking forward to the 
local election. Although you already have my vote, I do have a concern 
about one of your positions and would like to hear more about it. I 
have lived in Mar Vista for 7 years and am the manager of theVenice 
Grind, where I have worked for over 3 years. Recently the team at 
Station 62 has inspired me to try out for the Los Angeles Fire 
Department. Part of the necessary training- for which I have to pay 
out of pocket- is the EMT certification, 1 am extremely excited to 
begin my new career, but in order to dedicate to the time required for 
the medical training, I have to considerably reduce my hours at the 
Venice Grind. That means I will need to supplement my income in 
another way. I have taken great pleasure in being an AirBnB host, 
which has allowed me to host guests from Bosnia, Japan, Spain, 
Australia, the UK, India, etc. I recommend local businesses such as 
the Venice Grind, Louie’s of Mar Vista, Detour, The Wood, Bowiero, 
etc. to all of my guests. After all, why venture out to Hollywood when 
we have all we need within walking or bicycling distance? It is my 
understanding that your position on AirBnB is different than mine. I’m 
willing to listen and/or debate the topic, but it seems that in my 
experience, Airbnb- when utilized properly- is good for the 
neighborhood and the people living and working in it. I'd like to hear 
your thoughts.

Thank you for your time.

Danny Lynn
General Manager, The Venice Grind 
12224 Venice Bivd, Los Angeles, CA 90066
(310) 848-0461

ETTA ARMSTRONG
COMMISSION EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT I
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

CF#14-1635-S2
1 message

Daniel C Lynn <danie!clynn@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 1:29 PM
To: councitmember.bonin@lacity.org
Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org, councilmember.cedilio@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfietd@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@iacity.org, counciimember.martinez@iacity.org, 
councilmember.haiTis-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@tacity.org, 
councilmember.ofarretl@lacity.org, counciimember.huizar@iacity.org, councildistrict15@iacity.org, 
sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Dear Councilmember Mike Bonin,

March 7th is right around the comer and I am looking forward to the 
local election. Although you already have my vote, I do have a concern 
about one of your positions and would like to hear more about it. I 
have lived in Mar Vista for 7 years and am the manager of theVenice 
Grind, where I have worked for over 3 years. Recently the team at 
Station 62 has inspired me to try out for the Los Angeles Fire 
Department. Part of the necessary training- for which I have to pay 
out of pocket- is the EMT certification. I am extremely excited to 
begin my new career, but in order to dedicate to the time required for 
the medical training, I have to considerably reduce my hours at the 
Venice Grind. That means I will need to supplement my income in 
another way. I have taken great pleasure in being an AirBnB host, 
which has allowed me to host guests from Bosnia, Japan, Spain,
Australia, the UK, India, etc. I recommend local businesses such as 
the Venice Grind, Louie’s of Mar Vista, Detour, The Wood, Bowlero, 
etc. to all of my guests. After all, why venture out to Hollywood when 
we have all we need within walking or bicycling distance? It is my 
understanding that your position on AirBnB is different than mine. I’m 
willing to listen and/or debate the topic, but it seems that in my 
experience, Airbnb- when utilized properly- is good for the 
neighborhood and the people living and working in it. I'd iike to hear 
your thoughts.

Thank you for your time,

Danny Lynn
General Manager, The Venice Grind 
12224 Venice Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90066
(310) 848-0461
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